
Buying  or  Selling  a  House
with a Green Street Facility
The  Pacific  Northwest  gets  a  lot  of  rain,  and  stormwater
runoff can be challenging to manage. Many cities in the region
are starting to build green street facilities in residential
areas  to  reduce  the  risk  of  flooding  and  provide  other
benefits.

The City of Portland recently released a guide for REALTORS®
and homeowners called “Buying or Selling a House with a Green
Street Facility.” The guide outlines basic information about
these  facilities,  including  how  to  report  a  need  for
maintenance.

Additionally,  the  caretakers  of  these  facilities  remind
REALTORS® and homeowners of the following:

• Place “for sale” signs in yards rather than green street
facilties or between curbs and sidewalks.
•  Inform  clients  that  green  streets  are  publicly  owned
stormwater management facilities.
• If a green street facility near a property on the market
needs maintenance, contact the City of Portland.

Facilities  like  these  exist  outside  of  Portland  as
well—REALTORS®  in  other  areas  may  equally  benefit  from
reviewing these materials.
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